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PROCEDURE: BOOKS NOT AVAILABLE AT TIME OF COLLECTION 
 
ALL learners MUST have ALL their textbooks on 15 January 2026 when the school starts. 
 
Therefore, it is important that ALL books must be returned on the day of the exams to give us time 
to repair books before packing.  Please keep to this procedure to ensure that the next parent have 
the option to second-hand books. 
 
Management does everything in their power that all books are available when packing.  When ordering 
new prescribed books and workbooks, it sometimes happens that the Publishers are out of stock or that 
there is a reprint that we are waiting for.  These are circumstances beyond our control.   
 Therefore, it is important that orders reach us by latest 1 October 2025 or for late registrations: 

within three days after receipt of the order forms. 
 You will receive a “backorder” form with your book parcel when collecting, indicating which books 

are outstanding. 
 Learners that supplied their contact numbers, will be informed via WhatsApp message. 
 It stays the learner’s responsibility to collect the outstanding book/s.    
 These books were included in your final invoice and is therefore already be paid for. 
  


